
Hello there, team members, 
 
I hope your day is full of moments that make you smile. Our time trials (18/03/2025) 
thrived as per usual, and it was a great turnout. Let’s hold fast and keep moving 
forward. We had a Trojan Om Die Dam marathon this past weekend on Saturday, and I 
hope it went well for us and others, respectively. 
 
I had an ill-fated one as I battled with cramps after 40 KM and with 10 KM to go, and I 
didn’t finish the race. Congratulations to Beatrice Letsunyane for finishing hers in the 50 
KM category. This coming weekend, we are having clashing races around the country. 
May all your efforts yield a positive outcome as you’ll be taking part in the majority 
thereof. 
 
It’s a public holiday on Friday (21/03/2025). I hope your holiday will be filled with warmth 
and happiness. I appreciate you for your relentless dedication and excellence. Happy 
long weekend! 
 
I look forward to our next meeting. 
 
Way to go, team, and catch you later 
 
Gabonewe Setshedi 
 
Communications and Newsletter 
 


